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MEMORANDUM
FOR : All Regional Executive Directors
FROM : The Director
SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR THE COPIES OF PHILIPPINE

ADMINISTRATIVE BOUNDARIES

This refers to the eFOI letter request dated August 11, 2023, of MS. THESS KHAZ
RAZA, requesting the above-mentioned subject.

As the matter treated herein falls within the administrative jurisdiction of all Regional
Offices pursuant to the EO 192 series of 1987, we are referring the same to your end for
appropriate action, keeping in mind the provisions of DAO No. 2018-15 entitled “Guidelines
on Digital Land Data Sharing and Security Measures of Land Administration and Management
Systems (LAMS) Philippines Transactions”. Hence, please inform the requesting party of any
action taken thereon, and copy furnish this Office for reference purposes. Appropriate fees shall
be charged to the requesting party.

Your preferential attention on the matter is highly appreciated.
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MS. THESS KHAZ RAZA

khazraza@gmail.com

Dear Ms. Raza:

This is in reference to your email letter dated August 11, 2023, requesting copies of the
Philippine Administrative Boundaries and Philippine Roads.

Please be informed that on even date, we have forwarded your request for the copies of
the Philippine Administrative Boundaries to All DENR Regional Offices, considering that the
matter is within their jurisdiction. For the copies of Philippine roads, it is suggested that you
address your request to the Department of Public Works and Highways (DPWH).

Thank you.

Very truly yours,
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